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June 10, 1981 

Ms. Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I . 
2162 Western Parkway 
Vancouver , B. C. 
V6T 1V6 

Dear Ms. Bice : f \: C. . , 
. ~' ~/·c l:( t 

Re: Working conditions at the Biomedical Branch. 

. · ... 

In reply to your letter of June 5th I would like to assure you . 
that I am aware of the problem . It is my understanding that s~me 
changes were made in response to the recommendations of Mr. Robson, 
but the problem remain ·s and several solutions are being considered 

_by UBC and VGH Departments of Physical Plant including the possibility 
of .putting extra windows in the east wall of room ·108 . 

I ·will enclose copies of various letters and memoranda that have 
relevance to the subject . I assure you I would like · to find a solution -
I work here too. 

Yours very sincerely, 

(yJ!'-'.y" r ... { t. ·, 
: , .. Y I. .. ( . \ "-,•- <\ .. -~ .. _. 

George C. Freeman 
Head, Biomedical Branch 

GF: tk 

cc. Mr. W.J. Watson, Assistant Librarian 
Physical Planning and Development 

Ms. Cheryl Jolliffe, Shop Steward AUCE 
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